
I don't want developers and lobbyists deciding for all of us how we are to live. SB10 essentially rezones 
most of Portland to allow 45 - 74 units per acre. I live in Portland on a street with historically one 
dwelling per lot. People here are diligently adding Additional Dwelling Units. At the end of my street is a 
major traffic artery where apartment buildings are going up all along its length here on the east side. I 
would prefer the legislature allow Portland to decide how it wants to grow rather than this bill which 
puts the decision-making in the hands of developers. 
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